
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Additional Pool Closure on December 24th  
 
Due to state office closures on Tuesday, December 24, 2024, Florida PRIME will be closed. This 
closure is in addition to the normal holiday schedule on December 25th (Christmas Day) and 
January 1st (New Year’s Day).  
 
Although state offices will be closed on Monday, December 23, 2024, and Tuesday, December 
31, 2024, Florida PRIME will be open on both days.  
 
Florida PRIME participants will NOT be able to conduct any account transactions on Tuesday, 
December 24, 2024. Accordingly, we recommend that any required transactions be completed 
prior to 1:00 p.m. EST on days before the pool will be closed. After these holiday closures, the 
pool will reopen at 7:30 a.m. EST, respectively on Thursday, December 26, 2024, and Thursday, 
January 2, 2025.  
 
We encourage you to visit our website or call us at 1-850-488-7311 with any questions or 
concerns. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
An investment in the Pool is not insured or guaranteed by any government or government agency. Although 
the manager of the Pool seeks to preserve principal, it is possible to lose money by depositing money in the 
Pool. 
 
© 2024 State Board of Administration 
1801 Hermitage Blvd., Suite 100, Tallahassee, Florida 32308 
All Rights Reserved.  
Federated Investment Counseling 
24-30075 (11/24) 

https://prime.sbafla.com

